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Rather than making government work better for the people, there is a trend that 

"representatives" must propose making government bigger and this requires adding a 

new TAX. It is especially discouraging to us lowly citizens that the tax is designated 

to some purpose other than that which the item being taxed impacts - as in HB3362. 

 

We are taxed enough. Fix the OVER SPENDING and reduce the size of government 

so that the PERS disaster can be fixed. 

 

We really need DOGE for Oregon!!! 


